
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Postponement Notice of Entrance Test to  
2-Year LL.M.  Programme  

Session-2023 
 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the Entrance Test to 2-Year LL.M. 

Programme which is scheduled to be held on March 06, 2024 at 02:30 PM has been 

postponed, fresh date for conduct of the Entrance Test to the said programme will be 

notified very soon.  

 Sd/- 

                Assistant Registrar 
    (Directorate of Admissions &  
      Competitive Examinations) 

No.F (LL.M.-2023) DACE/KU/24 
Dated: 04-03-2024  
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